
Bulldog Community, 

We hope you had a fantastic weekend and are ready to celebrate a great Thanksgiving. This is a 
perfect time as a school to reflect on how thankful we are to work with such an amazing 
community of students, parents, and partners at RJMMS. As Principal, I am personally thankful 
to work with such an amazing, dedicated, and talented staff that will stop at nothing to ensure our 
students have what they need to be successful. Please see below for notes on upcoming events 
and important items: 

• We have a virtual SAC meeting today at 4:00pm. Interested community members can attend at 
the following link: https://tinyurl.com/rjmmsSACnovember2022 

• Interim grades were released on HAC on November 17th. Please review grades with your 
students and monitor class Schoology pages for updates and resources. Our teachers are all 
willing to provide support and remediation to any student in need of assistance. Our math 
teachers offer after school tutoring sessions as well. 

• Our SJCCA performance season is off to an amazing start! We had a very successful 2-night run 
of "Gathering Blue" last week and our band and chorus students braved the cold and rain to 
entertain the community at the St. Augustine Welcome Center last night. Our remaining SJCCA 
schedule is below. 

• We are very excited to hold our Positive Behavior Rewards "DOJO Day" tomorrow starting at 
12:15. Students had the opportunity to use their DOJO points to purchase opportunities 
including a dance, a student VIP performance of "Gathering Blue", board games, eSports, and 
more! It's going to be a great afternoon rewarding students for all of the positive choices they 
are making on campus! 

• A reminder that PE uniforms are required for all students in PE. This is for safety and health. 
Students who do not dress out in their PE uniforms may not be allowed to participate and will 
have their grades adversely impacted. Please contact Coach Dunham or Coach V immediately if 
you still need to purchase a uniform. All PE students must have a uniform purchased by 
November 30th. 

• Our second round of state F.A.S.T. testing is right around the corner starting in December. 
Testing dates are posted in our "GROWL Update". 

• Yearbooks are now available for order!  
o Yearbook Ordering Form  
o Yearbook Recognition Ad  
o Yearbook Business Sponsorship Opportunity  

• Honor Card Information for A/B Honor Roll Students  
• Don't forget to follow us on Instagram @rjmmsbulldogs for Bulldog content celebrating our 

students and staff! 



 

 


